
6JSC/ALA/7/LC response 
 
TO:        Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA       DATE:  June 8, 2012 
 
FROM:        Barbara B. Tillett, LC Representative 
 
SUBJECT:   Revision of RDA 2.12.8 and 2.12.16, regarding recording ISSNs 
 
LC thanks ALA and PCC for this proposal.  We recognize the increased importance of 
identifiers such as the ISSN and support the proposal, with the concurrence of the 
Coordinator of the U.S. ISSN Center. 
 


